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LJmtﬁwaz‘te Farm

Phone (302) - 378 - 8451 Wills Passmore
FAX  (302)-378 - 3824
: 630 Taylors Bridge Road
Townsend, DE 19734-9722

November 1, 2014
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Attn: Dr. Allen H. Fetter
Office of New Reactors
Gentlemen:
Thank you for the chance to comment.

I note that you had two public meetings in New Jersey on October 1. Delaware seems to have
been overlooked, therefore we have less time to absorb your recommendations.

The Delaware meetings were poorly advertised.

I believe that where I live on a farm which extends to Blackbird creek is within ten miles of
the proposed site. I have lived here 51 years.

There are three main concerns that I have about your proposal. They are — waste disposal;
fish and marine creatures kills; and safety.

Your waste disposal proposal seems to be more of the same. It makes little sense.

The fish and other marine creatures kills at your water intakes are inexcusable. Your ‘once
through’ cooling systems, as at Salem, are abuses of river creatures. No wonder the fish catch
has lessened!

As to safety, the bolts breaking do not increase confidence in the structural soundness of
nuclear power plants.

We are abusing the Delaware river!
Yours truly,
YAl strmiate.

Wills Passmore



